
 

 

March 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Danbury Residential – Year 4  

I am delighted to be able to offer the current Year 3 pupils the opportunity to take part in 

a residential trip to the Danbury Outdoor Centre from 26th to 27th September 2019. 

This exciting residential concentrates on the development of team building and independence 

skills whilst also giving the children the opportunity to learn in the outdoor environment.  

Children are accommodated in en-suite log cabins, with a designated teacher room. We also 

have the use of a large dining hall and grassed area during our time at the centre. The children 

receive a delicious range of meals throughout their stay including a cooked breakfast when 

they wake up in the morning.  

The total cost of the trip £125 which includes full board and accommodation, equipment, 

instruction and transport costs.  

We will be holding an information meeting on Wednesday 20th March at 2.30pm for parents 

to enjoy a presentation regarding the adventure before you make your decision as to whether 

you would like your child to attend. 

It must be noted that this trip is an optional extra for pupils, any children not participating 

will attend school as usual for the duration of the visit where they will continue their 

education as normal.  

We look forward to seeing you at the information meeting. 

Yours Sincerely  

 

 

Miss Warnes         Mrs Hindes  

Headteacher       Class Teacher 


